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Included in this report for the first time are the race summary sta-

tistics for shelter residents who requested hearings in the period 

between December 2023 and February 2024. Please note that no 

race information was collected for 35% of our clients during this 

period, which prevents hard conclusions to be drawn from the da-

ta set.  This statistic correlates roughly to the  number of residents 

who ‘no show’ for hearings, with the addition of denials that are 

withdrawn before a hearing was conducted, and people who de-

cline to self report the information at intake.  

  


